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December 27, 1982
.

Ms. Kay L. Dove
Research Consultant
118 Monroe Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Rockville, MD 20850 TO F01A-82-587

Dear Ms. Dove:

This is in further response to your letter dated November 30, 1982 in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, that a
copy of SECY-82-326 and SECY-82-315 be placed in the NRC Public Document
Room (PDR).

A copy of SECY-82-326 is being placed in the NRC PDR.

jhis completes action on your request.
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J M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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